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MMP Quality Inspections, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Maurice M. Pickard

Chief Executive Officer
1875 Coronado Avenue
Signal Hill, California 90804

Dear Mr. ?ickard:

5UBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 94202
NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE

This rt:fers to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission inspection performed by
Messrs. D. Reid and T. Natula of this office on February 7,1994.

The inspection consisted of an examination of procedures and representativ
records, and interviews with personnel at your Signal Hill, California,
facility. The preliminary findings were discussed with you and your staff
the cenclusion of the inspection.

It was found that the implementation of your Quality Assurance Program was
satisfcctory in general; however, certain NRC requirements were not met. The
specific findings and references to pertinent requirements are identified in
the enclosed Inspection Report and Notice of Nonconformance. j

Please provide us, within 30 days from the date of this letter, a written
statement in accordance with the instructions specified in the enclosed Notice
of Nonconformance (Notice). We will consider extending the response time if
you can show good cause for us to do so. Your letter dated February 22, 1994,
provided a response to our preliminary findings that were discussed at the ;

:exit meeting. Your response to the enclosed Notice may reference the
applicable portiont of your letter.

The responses directed by this letter and the enclosed Notice are not subject
to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget, as
required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, in Pub. L. No. 96-511. In
accordance with 10 CFR 5 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this
letter and its enclosures will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions about this inspection, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Oddal SigNd t7 P*st L. Eart

Robert L. Baer, Chief
Source Containment and

Devices Branch
Division of Industrial and

Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS

Enclosures:
1. Inspection Report No. 94202
2. Notice of Nonconformance
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